“I believe CMC has significantly raised awareness that there is a vibrant, functioning maritime industry.  It has enabled us to get many of the obstacles to conducting our business in front of the appropriate people and agencies with the weight of an industry behind it not just one company's voice.  In particular the CMC Dredging Task Force has consistently grown each month with three Congressional staffers, the Connecticut Harbormasters Association and representatives of other maritime sectors such as environmental, recreational, manufacturing, pilots and transportation regularly participating.  For the first time, I feel optimistic that this issue will finally reach a solution.  The acquisition of Workforce Development grants by the CMC enabled us to significantly upgrade the training of our longshoremen at our three Connecticut facilities”. – Martin Tristine, Director Development & Government Affairs, Logistec USA.
“Without question CMC has elevated the position of the maritime industry in the eyes of both the DEP and the State House.  We now are being recognized as an economic force, and all of state government is responding to our needs and our urgings to improve our competitive position within the New England economy.  I would also add that our Congressional delegations have also begun to sit up and take heed to our industry.

The Dredging Task Force meetings have been extremely informative for both our state and federal representatives, and it is our belier that an easing of some of the onerous dredging regulations and policies is about to take place.  In addition, the environmental community is beginning to understand our positions and realizing that we are not the enemy.

Our business at Machine Works at Essex has benefited substantially from an increase in business from our own members.  Additionally, the marine community recognizes the role that we are playing on their behalf, and this can only directly benefit Machine Works at Essex.

The 2002 legislative will prove to be very interesting for all of us as members of the Connecticut Maritime Coalition.” – John Johnson, President Machine Works at Essex.

“We are finally receiving the respect and attention for which our industry has longed since the turn of the century. The collective strength and wisdom of the marine business owners will undoubtedly propel our industry to the forefront of Connecticut's effort to build a solid manufacturing, service, and transportation base. Providing the gateway into Connecticut, a strong marine industry will do more to improve the "quality of life" than any other group of businesses. The Connecticut Maritime Coalition is the force that is pulling this all together.” – Rives Potts, Owner Brewer Yacht Yard Group.
